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February 5, 2013 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board     BY COURIER AND RESS 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
EB-2012-00047 – Horizon Utilities Corporation – Application for Service Area Amendment 
–Hydro One Networks Inc. Response to Horizon’s Letter dated February 1st. 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc.’s witness panel at the oral hearing scheduled to commence on 
February 7, 2013, comprises the following four Hydro One employees: 
 

(a) Rick Stevens, Vice President, Customer Service; 
 
(b) Jeffrey Smith, Director, Regulatory Finance; 
 
(c) Tammy O’Sullivan, Manager, Program Integration; and 
 
(d) Joe Zerdin, Manager, Distribution Planning. 

 
Hydro One is in receipt of a letter dated February 1, 2013, from Aird & Berlis, in which Hydro 
One was asked for responses to certain interrogatories.  The letter inaccurately suggests that 
Hydro One has provided incomplete and unsatisfactory responses to several questions.  Hydro 
One is taking this opportunity to inform Aird & Berlis, the Board and intervenors that that is not 
the case and that Hydro One has properly answered all interrogatories. 
 
Yours very truly, 
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